
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 7th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Space Odyssey – A Voyage of Discovery 

 

 

On Wednesday 16th October 2024, we are delighted to be welcoming Space Odyssey into the 
academy with their spectacular 360°3D space experience  

The fascinating planetarium, Space Dome, is led by Simon Ould, an experienced science 
teacher and Fellow of the Royal Astronomical Society. The experience aims to support the Year 
5 Science Curriculum for the Autumn Term.  

Pupils will visit the Space Dome with their classes at various times throughout the day.  

The cost of this is £6.00. We politely ask that this is paid for via ParentPay by Tuesday 15th 
October 2024 (Payment item: Year 5 Space Odyssey - Wednesday 16th October). 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Doble.  

Mr Doble & Year 5 Team.  

 


